Madeline A. Zellner RESIGNATION LETTER

May 26, 2023

Dear Mr. Britton:

Mr. Robert Britton Superintendent **Bucyrus City Schools**

I am writing to formally resign from my position as Associate Principal at Bucyrus Elementary School, effective July 25, 2023, pending board approval of my new position as Principal of Northview Primary with Findlay City Schools. It is with mixed emotions that I take this next step, as I have thoroughly enjoyed my time with Bucyrus City Schools.

I feel privileged to have worked alongside such a remarkable group of administrators, educators, and staff members who share a deep passion for education and the well-being of our students. The collaborative and supportive environment at Bucyrus Elementary has fostered personal and professional growth, allowing me to acquire experiences and skills that have shaped me both as an educator and as an individual.

During my short time with Bucyrus City Schools I was able to witness the impact that visibility has on building a culture and climate of trust. I have cherished the daily interactions with students, families, and the larger school community, as each interaction has enriched my understanding of the diverse needs and aspirations of our students.

I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to you and the entire leadership team for entrusting me with this important role. Your guidance, mentorship, and unwavering support have been instrumental in my professional development. I am grateful for the numerous opportunities I have had to contribute to the growth and success of Bucyrus Elementary School.

Please accept my resignation with deep gratitude, as I thank you for providing me with the opportunity to grow personally and professionally.

With appreciation,

Madeline A. Zellner

Mr312306@gmail.com



419.889.7341